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May 25, 2018

Ruth Mahoney andDr. HavidanRodriguez, Co-Chairs
CapitalRegionRegionalEconomicDevelopmentCouncil
Hedley Park Place
433 River Street
Troy, NY 12180.

Re: Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) Round ill
City of Albany, New York

Dear RuthMahoney andDr. Havidan Rodriguez:

I am writing to convey my strong support for the City of Albany's proposed Downtown Revitalization
Initiative (DRI) application.

This funding is critical to continue the momentum in downtown Albany. New retail, restaurants and
residential development projects have been emerging, however downtown Albany has not yet reached its
true potential. With the DRI support, investment in this anchor city will move the entire region forward.

Please accept this letter as evidence of my strong support for the proposal and give the City of Albany's
application every consideration. Please contact me if I can be of further assistance in this process.

Patricia
Member of Assembly

ALBANY OFFICE: Room 452, Legislative OHice Building, Albany, New York 12248.518-455-4178, FAX: 518-455-5737
EMAIL: fahyp@nyassembly.gov
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           May 24, 2018 

 

 

 

Ms. Ruth Mahoney and Dr. Havidán Rodríguez  

Co-Chairs 

Capital Region Regional Economic Development Council 

Hedley Park Place 

433 River Street 

Troy, NY 12180 

 

Re: Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) Round III  

City of Albany, New York   

 

 

Dear Ruth Mahoney and Dr. Havidán Rodríguez: 

 

I am writing to convey my strong support for the City of Albany’s proposed Downtown Revitalization Initiative 

(DRI) application.   

  

This funding is critical to continue the momentum in downtown Albany.  New retail, restaurants and residential 

development projects have been emerging, however downtown Albany has not yet reached its true potential. With 

the DRI support, investment in this anchor city will move the entire region forward. 

 

Please accept this letter as evidence of my strong support for the proposal and give the City of Albany’s 

application every consideration.  Please contact me if I can be of further assistance in this process. 
 

  

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
John T. McDonald III 

Member of Assembly 

 

 

 
Room 417, Legislative Office Building, Albany, New York 12248 • 518-455-4474, FAX: 518-455-4727 

EMAIL: mcdonaldj@nyassembly.gov 
www.nyassembly.gov 

mailto:mcdonaldj@nyassembly.gov
http://www.nyassembly.gov/






  

 

 

Council Member 4th Ward 
Kelly Kimbrough 

80 Van Rensselaer Boulevard 

Albany, New York 12204 

          Telephone:  518-250-9267 

Fax:  518-684-0682 

KELLYKIMBROUGH4@GMAIL.COM 
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ALBANY, NEW YORK 12207 
 
 

Chair 
    Human Resources and Human Rights 
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Public Safety 

 
 

   

   

May 23, 2018 

 

 

Ruth Mahoney and Dr. Havidán Rodríguez  

Co-Chairs 

Capital Region Regional Economic Development Council 

Hedley Park Place 

433 River Street 

Troy, NY 12180 

 

 Re:  Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) Round III  

  City of Albany, New York   

 

 

Dear Ruth Mahoney and Dr. Havidán Rodríguez: 

 

I am writing to convey my strong support for the City of Albany’s proposed Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) 

application.   

  

This funding is critical to continue the momentum in downtown Albany.  New retail, restaurants and residential 

development projects have been emerging, however downtown Albany has not yet reached its true potential. With the 

DRI support, investment in this anchor city will move the entire region forward. 

 

Please accept this letter as evidence of my strong support for the proposal and give the City of Albany’s application every 

consideration.  Please contact me if I can be of further assistance in this process. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kelly R. Kimbrough 

Majority Leader 

Albany Common Council Member, 4th Ward 

SET
kk



 

 

May 31, 2018 

 

Ms. Ruth Mahoney  

Dr. Havidàn Rodriguez 

Co-Chairs – Capital Region Economic Development Council 

Hedley Park Place 

433 River Street – Suite 1003 

Troy, NY 12180 

 

 

Dear Ms. Mahoney and Dr. Rodriguez: 

 

 The Capital Craft Beverage Trail (CCBT) is pleased to support Capitalize 

Albany’s application for grant funding under the Downtown Revitalization Initiative. 

 

 The CCBT is an association of more than 20 craft producers of beer, cider, wine, 

spirits, and other fermented beverages like kombucha in an eight-county region 

including Albany, Rensselaer, Schenectady, Saratoga, Washington, Warren, Columbia 

and Greene Counties.  

 

 The CCBT was founded as the Albany Craft Beverage Trail by the producers 

clustered in the downtown Albany area targeted by this grant application. 

 

 The CCBT and its Albany producers would benefit from improvements that 

could be made under this grant application that would promote: 

 

 our local businesses, 

 

 the New York State agricultural products that are the backbone of our 

industry, and 

 

 bicycle tourism, which is so important to our city, region, and state. 

 

 Please feel free to call on me with any questions (518.449.4698). 

 

        Sincerely,  

 
        Teresa Casey 

        Executive Director 

 
Capital Craft Beverage Trail * 139 Lancaster Street * Albany, NY  12208 

www.capitalcraftbeveragetrail.com 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 25, 2018 
 
Ruth Mahoney and Dr. Havidán Rodríguez  
Co-Chairs 
Capital Region Regional Economic Development Council 
Hedley Park Place 
433 River Street 
Troy, NY 12180 
 
Re: Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) Round III, City of Albany, New York   
 
Dear Ms. Mahoney and Dr. Rodriguez: 
 
I am writing to convey my strong support for the City of Albany’s proposed Downtown 
Revitalization Initiative (DRI) application.   
  
This funding is critical to continue the momentum in downtown Albany.  New retail, restaurants 
and residential development projects have been emerging, however downtown Albany has not yet 
reached its true potential. With the DRI support, investment in this anchor city will move the 
entire region forward. 
 
Please accept this letter as evidence of my strong support for the proposal and give the City of 
Albany’s application every consideration.  Please contact me if I can be of further assistance in 

this process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Daniel P. McCoy 
Albany County Executive 

DANIEL P. MCCOY 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

COUNTY OF ALBANY 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE 

112 STATE STREET, ROOM 900 

ALBANY, NEW YORK   12207-2021 
(518) 447-7040  - FAX  (518)  447-5589 

WWW.ALBANYCOUNTY.COM 

PHILIP F. CALDERONE, ESQ.  
DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE  
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